
Roseland Board of Education

Lester C. Noecker School

100 Passaic Avenue

Roseland, New Jersey 07068

(973) 226-7644, ext. 315

SCHOOL BUS WAIVER FORM

2022-2023

The Roseland School District has partnered with the Sussex County Regional Cooperative and is

currently in the process of preparing new bus routes for the 2022-2023 school year. The

district will be offering “courtesy busing” for all families.

The District is asking students and parents to review their busing needs and, if

selecting to waive transportation, complete this form and return it to the main

office, Attention: Mrs. Robi Dallow (rdallow@roselandnjboe.org) as soon as possible.

Students and families, eligible for busing, who voluntarily elect to waive busing, will be able

to re-establish busing at any time during the school year by contacting the District Office in

writing by email to Mrs. Dallow. Courtesy transportation may be provided if a route is available. If

available, the request for reinstatement will be honored within two weeks from the date of

request.

If you have any questions about this form, please contact our Business Administrator, Mrs.

Deborah Muscara at dmuscara@roselandnjboe.org or Mrs. Robi Dallow at

rdallow@roselandnjboe.org Your cooperation and assistance in this matter is very much

appreciated. See reverse side for form needing to be completed.

Voluntary Waiver of To & From Student Busing

□ School bus transportation for grades K through 6 students to and from school and

home is voluntarily waived for the school year 2022-23.

□ We also understand that we can contact the school during the school year to

re-establish a bus stop if our needs change and that it may take up to two weeks to

re-establish transportation depending upon bus routes.



Student’s Name

Address

Phone

E-mail

Student’s Grade Level in 2022-2023

Parent/Guardian Name (print)

Parent/Guardian Signature

Office Memo:

Date Received:

Courtesy Busing

Mandated Busing


